May 23, 2011

The Honorable Kwame Rauol

Chairman of the Senate Redistricting Committee
122 Capitol Building

Springfield, IL. 62706

Dear Senator:

After reviewing the proposed redistricting map, I have discovered that Springfield’s
Medical District would be split into different Senate Districts.

As the County Board Representative for that I area I feel that the Medical District is vital
to the economic recovery of our neighborhoods. Therefore, I feel that people of that area
and the Medical District would be better served by being in the one Senate District.

Any efforts to assist in this matter would be greatly appreciated. Thank you for your
service to the people of the state of Illinois.

Very Truly Yours,

Chris Boyster
Sangamon County Board Member, District 28



